From: Richard Oram (OCC) 
Sent: 19 August 2016 12:59
To: Planning
Subject: consultation responses

16/01525/F - The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop

16/01277/F - Whitecroft Fritwell Road Fewcott

16/01590/F - Former Farm Shop Hethe Road Hard

16/01617/F - Ashgrove Farm Middleton Stoney Road Ardley
Dear Sir or Madam

The above proposals would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to these schemes.

Regards

Richard
Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Archaeology

Planning Regulation

County Hall

New Road

Oxford

OX1 1ND
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